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Council Highlights 

February 11, 2021 Council Meeting   
 

• Council received a delegation from Elgin County Engineer Brian Lima regarding 
Zero-Emission Vehicle Infrastructure as part of the Downtown Rodney 
Reconstruction.  County and Municipal staff will report back with options for locations 
of possible charging stations. 
 

• Council agreed to support the Mission of Farm 911, The Emily Project, through an 
information campaign with the Fire Department on the importance of 911 numbers 
for rural properties. 

 
• Council approved the creation of two new positions within the West Elgin Fire 

Department: Fire Prevention Officer and Training Officer. 
 

• Council received an update from CAO/Treasurer stating that for the time being the 
Municipal Office will remain closed to the general public.  

 
• Council approved the extension of the contract with Tiny Tots for the use of the 

Recreation Centre for the 2021/2022 school year, should it be required.  
 


